
From: Holly Beeson <Holly.Beeson@llr.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/6/2016 4:34:36 PM
Subject: RE: H.4999

Hey Holly,
 
I’m sorry I missed your call! I still had my work phone ringer turned down from a Regs and Admin full committee 
meeting yesterday!
 
I have not spoken with anyone on this bill, but at a minimum, I am certain Dr. Gardner will have an opinion. Let me 
reach out to him and I will reply as soon as I have a response.
 
Holly Beeson
Counsel to the Office of Communications
and Governmental Affairs
South Carolina Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation
 
Confidentiality Note: This e-mail message, including any attachments, contains privileged and confidential information 
intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the 
intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination or copying of this e-mail message, including attachments, is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this e-mail message in error, please notify us immediately by telephone or email, and return the original 
e-mail message, including attachments, to LLR Office of Communications and Government Affairs, Post Office Box 
11329, Columbia, SC 29211, via the US Postal Service. Thank you.
 
 
 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2016 2:48 PM
 
To: Holly Beeson
 
Subject: H.4999
 
Hey Holly,
 
I tried calling you.  This bill is going to come up in our bills meeting on Monday.  Can you let me know if LLR and/or 
the medical, dental, and/or chiro board have an opinion about the bill.  You can either call or e-mail me.  Thanks. 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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